
Patrick Gilbert & Jack Worrall for Yorkshire and Humber Chair 
 
The Yorkshire and Humber deserves an experienced, passionate and driven team to move 
our region forward.  
 
This month you have the chance to elect two experienced campaigners to the role of 
Yorkshire and Humber Chair.  
 
With your support, Patrick Gilbert and Jack Worrall will put on action days, support our 
young candidates and supercharge our branches. 
 
Our Experience 
 
Together Patrick and Jack have 8 years worth of elected experience within the Young 
Liberals. 
 
Over this past year Patrick has been the Branch Development Officer, keeping our branches 
informed about all of the opportunities within the Young Liberals. Patrick has also been the 
West Midlands Young Liberals Chair and has the experience of running action days and 
representing the Young Liberals to the region. 
 
Jack has been on the Young Liberals Federal executive for the last 5 years including 2 years 
as the English Young Liberals Chair. This past year Jack has been the Young Liberals 
Finance Officer and the Party in England’s Regional Development Officer. 
 
Active Campaigning 
 
The next set of local elections in York, Sheffield, Hull, North Yorkshire and other areas will 
be the most crucial set of elections in our recent memory. 
 
We need active regional chairs that have the skills and experience to work with the region 
and local parties to put on action days in the critical areas for our party. 
 
We will reach out to Young Liberals candidates in the region and help them organise and 
promote action days for their runs for Council.  
 
We will build our capacity in the region to get ourselves ready for the General Election. The 
work we do now to build capacity will impact our ability to win our key regional targets in 
2024. 
 
Our Branches 
 
We have some of the strongest branches with a rich history in England. We need to increase 
the communication with and between them. 
 
We will ask each branch for a representative to form our regional executive for the year. 
We will promote more pan-regional campaigning and social events to build the Yorkshire 
and Humber Young Liberals community.  
 
We will expand how we communicate with members. Making use of emails, the Facebook 
group and committing to using the Young Liberals new found ability to phone members via 
connect with quarterly phone banking sessions for new and lapsing members. 
 



The experienced team for Y&H 
 


